
 
 
 
Trent Instruments Ltd (Statement on REACH Provisions) 

 
It is Trent Instruments understanding that there are currently no REACH 

requirements that apply to Trent Instruments products. 
 
As supplied there are no substances intended to be released from Trent 
Instruments products under normal or reasonably foreseeable conditions of 
use.  Therefore the requirement in REACH article 7 (1) (b) to register 
substances contained in articles does not apply. 
 
Trent Instruments Ltd do not use any Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) that are on the current European Chemical Agency’s (ECHA) 
Candidate list in the manufacture of its products.  Therefore the requirements 
in REACH article 7 (2) to notify ECHA if an article contains > 0.1 mass % of 
an SVCH and tonnage exceeds 1 tonne per importer per year is not 

applicable to Trent Instruments Ltd. 
 
Trent Instruments Ltd does not manufacture or import chemicals.  As a 
downstream user Trent Instruments Ltd has no obligation to register 
substances used in there operations and products. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Buckley 
Director 
27th March 2019 


